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GPO Box 123, Hobart TAS 7001 | Telephone: 61 3 6165 7650 | Email: premier@dpac.tas.gov.au 

 
 

Josh Willie MP 

Member for Clark 

 

Email c/-: Laura.Ross@parliament.tas.gov.au  

 

Dear Mr Willie 

I write in response to your constituency question of 15 May regarding Ms Kristie Johnston’s requests 

for additional resourcing. 

I can advise that Ms Johnston has received no additional resources since the election over and above 

those received by the other independent members.  

It is important to note that, as part of my Government’s commitment to supporting an efficient, 

collaborative, and productive Parliament, I am currently working with parliamentarians and presiding 

officers to ensure that appropriate resources and support are available to ensure that the Parliament 

operates in the best interests of Tasmanians.  

I trust this provides the clarity your constituent is seeking. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jeremy Rockliff MP 

Premier 
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